
UBC 

E association of university and college employees 

'Barbara Burton 

Vancouver, B.C . 

Dear Barbara, 

April 23, 1981 

As per your letter of March 16, 1981, I am enclosing a cheque in the amount 
of $17.00 which is intended to reimburse you for dues deducted while you 
were employed as a student assistant from September to December of 1980. 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 




